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Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Zamora, Phil on behalf of Zamora,Phil J: DFO XMAR
Sent:  July 20, 2004 3:14 PM

To: Crepault,Jean [CEAA]

Subject: RE: WPQ

Dear Jean:

DFO has reviewed the letter from Paul Buxton dated July 2004 informing the Agency that
Bilcon of Nova Scotia is now the Proponent of the Whites Point Quarry project and that the
permit issued by Nova Scotia Environment and Labour for the 3.9 hectare test quarry at
Whites Point is no longer valid.

DFO has no objection to the Agency amending the Memorandum of Understanding to reflect
the status of ownership for Whites Point Quarry and understands that Bilcon does not intend to
request the Nova Scotia Department of Environment and Labour to transfer the 3.9 hectare
quarry permit now held by Nova Stone Exporters Incorporated.

DFO is assuming that the 3.9 hectare quarry associated with this project is included as part of
the larger quarry and that it will be included in the scope of the project. DFO recommends
that a caveat be added to the MOU reflecting this assumption.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. If you have any questions please feel free to call
me at (902) 426-4692.

Sincerely,

Phil Zamora

From: Crepault,Jean [CEAA]

Sent: July 15, 2004 4:17 PM

To: Dean,Stuart Laurence: DFO XNCR; Zamora,Phil J: DFO XMAR
Subject: WPQ

Phil and Dean, | will fax you shortly a copy of the draft letter | received from Bilcon of NS, the now sole
proponent of the WPQ project. | would like you guys review the draft letter and make any suggestions as
what DFO and CCG would like to know in term of information to continue with the regulatory process (FA
and NWPA authorizations). | have requested the same from NSEL. As | will be out of the Office until
Monday morning, | would appreciate if you can reply back to me sometime Monday with your
suggestions/comments. Jean (957-0351)

28/07/2009
Doc Request 023 - Crepault, J. 183-0083 Page-712590

C0618-001



